
 

Erin Brady and Laurie Sargent, both are Senior Counsel of the 

Department of Justice Canada, visited the Ministry of Justice to conduct a 

national report forum with government representatives and scholars. This 

forum focused on writing process and report reviews of national reports. 

  

 

 

 


